
 
 
 
 
June 26, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Mrs. Kelly Lazzara, Superintendent of Catholic Schools has shared an important 
letter,  attached to this correspondence. Please note her statement that we will be offering in-
class instruction 5 days a week beginning in August.  
 
We are so grateful for your continued input and support through the recent surveys on Digital 
Learning Days (DLD) and school reopening models. We are reviewing the results and using 
them to inform our practices. In addition, we continue to process the guidelines provided by the 
diocese, health agencies, and other organizations, applying them as appropriate to our unique 
school setting. Several CHS committees are currently working together to focus on plans for the 
opening of school August 25.  
 
Currently, the CHS Leadership Team is working in unison with the Crisis Management Team, to 
focus on facilities and operational procedures, and a smaller C-19 task force to focus on 
academic plans corresponding to the various phases. We are consulting with CHS Department 
Chairs and a small parent panel. We are committed to creating and strengthening plans for 
each of the phases so that we may offer continuous learning throughout the school year. Within 
the framework of spiritual, social/emotional, physical, and mental well being, we are determining 
practices that will meet the guidelines and keep our students, faculty, and staff safe and healthy. 
I will continue to update you on our progress with these efforts as the weeks progress. 
 
I pray that you are enjoying the summer months with your families, staying healthy, and taking 
care of one another.  
 
Kind regards, 
Peggy 
 


